
 

Chemical-free cleaning workshop 

The new kitchen is now being cleaned without harsh chemicals, using high quality ENJO micro-fibres & 

cold water. This is a much more sustainable, healthy & effective way to keep the kitchen clean and our 

children safe. It certianly ties in well with the SAKG program of reducing waste and recycling. 

A training workshop on how to use ENJO will be held onTuesday 10 September at 

7:30pm in the new kitchen at Stanmore Public School. 

The session will be run by Sally Steele – a local Inner West ENJO business owner.  Ordering is possible 

but not mandatory*.  Those volunteering in the kitchen are strongly encouraged to attend so you can 

see first hand what to use & where.  Anyone is welcome to come & take a look. 

Please RSVP by Mon 9 Sept to sakg@pandc.stanmorepublicschool.info so we have an idea of numbers 

for refreshments.   

 

 

*purchasing on the night can benefit the school in the form of extra products at discounted rates.  

To contact Sally direct, call 0411 858 277 or email:  sallyenjo@gmail.com 
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